
Community Involvement Opportunities

Join the Landscape Committee Meeting 
March 5, 2025 @ 1:00 pm

Join the Bylaw Committee Meeting 
TBA

Social Committee 
March 18 @ 6:30 pm

Board Meeting
March 20 @ 4pm

Food Box Program

Please Note that the Food Box Program will be
ending on March 30th.  We are hoping to set up a
community resource page on the website in the

near future.
Your Housing Charge tax receipts
will be available for pick up in the

first week of March.

Joke of the Week: "Why can’t you hear a pterodactyl going to the bathroom???"

"Because the “P” is silent.”

KVC Friday Notes M a r c h 7   2025

Administrator Office Hours

Tuesday: 9:00 am - 12:30 pm 
Wednesday: 1 pm - 5:00 pm 

Thursday: 9 - 12:30 pm 
Friday: 11 am - 6:00 pm 

Phone number:  (705) 748-5188
email address: office@kawarthavillagecoop.ca

Staff is currently on vacation until March 13.

Next Garbage Pick Up March 14

It is Here!
Check out Kawathavillage.ca

You can sign up for the Members only
section on your own or the Board can

provide you access.  
Please make sure your 

email address is up to date with the office.

Join Us
Winter has been long and the snow still is deep.

Do you have cabin fever?

One solution is to join a committee and spend
time with your neighbours, develop  new

friendship  and make a difference for your
community.

https://www.google.com/search?q=kawartha+village+phone+number&rlz=1C1RXQR_enCA1010CA1010&oq=kawartha+village+phone&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUqCQgBEEUYOxigATIGCAAQRRg5MgkIARBFGDsYoAHSAQoxMTU5NWowajE1qAIIsAIB&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&lqi=Ch1rYXdhcnRoYSB2aWxsYWdlIHBob25lIG51bWJlciICEAFIxaqGjumAgIAIWiIQABABGAAYASIQa2F3YXJ0aGEgdmlsbGFnZSoGCAIQABABkgETaG91c2luZ19jb29wZXJhdGl2ZaoBORABMh8QASIbcgxjKKq2c6SbcPiVA_Z1jXRTwfYMrV1wwNp3MhQQAiIQa2F3YXJ0aGEgdmlsbGFnZQ


Weather Alert!

Prevent water damage from melting snow/ice

As warming weather melts the accumulated snow, and the potential for rain in the
forecast increases, there is a higher risk of water entering your home. If you live near
a creek, river or lake, you could also be at risk of rising water levels that can change
suddenly. Here are some steps you can take to help reduce the potential for water to
enter your basement:

• Shovel snow away from windows at ground level, as this could be an easy point of
entry
• Keep snow clear of the foundations to prevent seepage into the basement
• Direct downspouts away from the buildings, so that melting snow off the roof or
rain, doesn’t pool around the building. Consider adding a downspout extension if
necessary
• Keep the area around downspouts clear so that the water can drain away from the
home
• Use a roof rake to clear snow away from the eaves so that melting snow and ice or
rain can follow the eaves to downspouts. This will also help reduce the creation of
ice backups
• Move valuables from the basement or lower levels to upper floors if possible


